
 
 
 

 
February 18, 2014 

 
       
 
Dr. Thomas Webler, Ph.D. 
Dr. Seth Tuler, Ph.D. 
Social and Environmental Research Institute 
664 Main Street, Suite 47 
Amherst, MA 01002 
 
Ms. Catherine Morris 
Consensus Building Institute 
238 Main St., Suite 400 
Cambridge, MA 02142 
 
Dear Dr. Webler, Dr. Tuler and Ms. Morris: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 10, 2014 to Chairman Allison M. 
Macfarlane concerning public and stakeholder engagement.  

Your submission has been distributed within the NRC for appropriate consideration.   
 

Sincerely,  
 

/RA/ 
 

 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


